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12th October 2022 

 

 

Dear parents, 

 

 

Cooking at St Levan School 

 

 

As we are an inclusive school, we want everyone to have the opportunity to cook 

throughout the academic year. The current Cooking Club will run for one more week then 

a new group from Puffins Class will start on Tuesday 1st November. A text message will be 

sent out to those who were added to the waiting list, confirming their place. Cooking Club 

will also be offered in the Spring and Summer term so pupils will have the chance to sign up 

again to further their cooking skills. 

 

We will also be providing cooking sessions for pupils in Choughs Class during lesson time, 

with their first session being next Thursday. They will be making a Harvest Loaf with Tasha as 

part of our Harvest Celebration. 

 

If you would like any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Mark Francis  
 

Head Teacher 

St Levan Primary School 

    where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD       

Tel:  01736 810486  
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